TOWN OF STANFORD
CONSERVATION ADVISOR COMMISSION
MINUTES FOR DECEMBER 21, 2016

PRESENT: Anne Bernstein, Clare Copley, Barry Haydasz, Michael Picinelli, Ryan Orton

ABSENT: John Kemmerer, James Sansum, John Schultz
Meeting called to order by Ann Bernstein at 6:00pm
BUSINESS:

INTERVIEW FOR SECRETARY

The Board unanimously approved recommending Wendy Tremper Wollerton as Secretary of the Conservation Advisory Board. 
DISCUSSION 
        Discussed attendance of members of CAC and made recommendations to the Town Board of Stanford.
DISCUSSION FOLLOWED
       Discussed CAC’s presence on the Town of Stanford website. 

BLOOD STOCK FARMS AND STABLES

    250 COLD SPRING ROAD

   Stanfordville, NY

      Discussed Bloodstock Farm submission proposal
Motion made to adjourn by Barry Haydasz and seconded Michael Picinelli
Ann Bernstein adjourned the Meeting at 8:00pm.

Submitted by Mollie McMurray, Secretary CAC.
